
 
  

 

    

    

     
           
           
 

  

    

 

 
  

   
 
   

  
  

  
 

  
 

  
 

 
  

  
 

 
    

   

 
  
 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: August 18, 2021 

FROM: Elizabeth Moya, Assistant Vice Chancellor, Office of Articulation 

TO: Florida College System Institutions 
State University System Institutions 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Articulation@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Fwd: Workshop Materials: Dual Enrollment Scholarship Program Rule Workshop 6A-20.0282 

Dear Colleagues, 

Thank you for attending today’s rule workshop for Rule 6A-20.0282 – Dual Enrollment Scholarship 
Program. Attached, please find PDFs of the presentation and the proposed rule language. The webinar 
recording is available here: Dual Enrollment Scholarship Program Rule Development Workshop 
Recording. The proposed rule is anticipated to go before the October State Board of Education meeting, 
and once action is taken, we will follow up with additional guidance. 

In the meantime, please feel free to reach out should you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Office of Articulation 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 701 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 
850-245-0427 phone 
850-245-9010 fax 
Email: Articulation@fldoe.org 
Website: http://www.fldoe.org/policy/articulation/ 
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